Thank you for calling Robert Alario, CPA. Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, our
Leominster office hours are Monday — Thursday, 8:30 am — 5:00 pm and Friday 8:30 am
—2:00 pm. Worcester office hours are by appointment only until further notice.

Your safety and the safety of our staff is our number one priority during this
unprecedented time.

If you wish to submit your tax information for processing, you may do so either by
mailing it to our office at 75 North Main Street, Leominster MA 01453 or dropping it off in
our foyer area. Please place your documents in an envelope marked with your name,
phone number and email and leave in the box.

We will call you to confirm that we have received your information, and you can discuss
any questions you may have with the preparer. When your return has been completed
and reviewed, it will be mailed to you. After you have received your tax return, if you
wish to review it with Bob, please call our office to schedule a telephone appointment.

Thank you for your business. We value our loyal customers during these uncertain
times.



